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The South African Students liovement
c/o 4611 Orlendo Zast

JOHANNESBURG

2000

6-10-74

The Secretary
SASM (King Williams Town)

Dear Brother R

This is to note that we received the newsletters you sent us
and the proceeds thereof were sent back. But we felt we nust
have used the wrong adress so we decided to wait till we et
someone who would go down there. Therefore beover will give
explenation as to the whole process.

We also heard about the ceminar you conducted. Ours was on the
last weckend of August 1974, an there a new SASH committee of
which I am Vice Secretar) was elected.

As to the expuls#on of our brothers from school i.e.

Thembalabantu, really, it was quiet irritating. Once more

the powers that be have showed that their are scered. Nevertheless
we wish you a speedy Tecuperation from your terrible experiences.

In fact the most important purpose of this letter is to let
you know that we are orgenising a National Seminyar to be held
at the Edendale Lay Zcuminicel Centre in Pietermaritzburg,
starting from 11th to 15th Dec. 1974.

So we are hoping for you utmost co-operation in the orgenising
for the seminar. : = S

Yours sincerely
M. MOROBE



